
 

 

  
We're doing it again! We're having a Friday Night Poker Run to start Labor Day 
Weekend. WE WANT YOU TO SAIL AND JOIN THE FUN AT OUR CLUB. 
  
Two weeks ago, we had a POKER RUN, in which you pick up cards in a sealed plastic 
bag from boats anchored in the bay. On return to the squadron you submit your chosen 
hand and deposit it in a box with your name to take a chance on winning the pot. In that 
race, the winner won $150!!  
  
It’s simple, and the good thing is that you and your boat, or paddleboard or kayak or 
canoe can sail or paddle anytime between 4and 6 p.m., pick up your cards and turn 
them in, sit on the patio with your crew at a chosen table and have a Squadron Delight-
pulled pork sandwich! and beer.. Yes, masks will be required on land, other than while 
you’re eating/drinking. Handwashing and sanitizing are in full effect. The clubhouse 
remains closed, but we can socially distance on the tables and high tops on the patio, 
Kirk's deck and the bandstand.  
  
There will be a NOTICE OF EVENT posted on Regatta Network so you can sign up 
from home. I hope we will have lots and lots of boats out there: Sunfish, kayaks, 
paddleboards, keelboats, Scots, Scows, anything that sails is welcome. 
 


